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The tolls were originally used to pay for roads. Now the roads are complete there should be no 
further tolls. These new tolls DO NOT go towards the roads they go in to private company for 
shareholders. Tolls do not help pay for the extensions. Forget the tolls and let people travel for 
free. Bugger the private companies, they didn't build the roads. People should be able to travel 
easily around the city with out trying to avoid tolls like we do. A trip recently from the Blue 
Mountains to Gosford cost us $22.00 We will not be doing that again. 


